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Appendix |

A/TP/67403/06/2021 16:23 _
From: Daniel Wong <daniel@jdf.com.hk>

>4 To: tpbpd@pland.gov.hk, eywlee@pland.gov.hk
" File Ref:

History:This message has been replied to.
Dear Sirs,

On behalf of Applicant (Mr. CHAN Chun Yin) for the subject application, we would like
to request the deferral of this application in two months to address the comment issued
from Transport Department.

Thank you for your kind attention. Should you have any queries and require further
information, please do not hesitate to contact us,

Regards,

WONG Wai Lun, Daniel
Authorized Agent
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